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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 The federal Government remains shut down as of October 6, 2025. If the federal 
Government shutdown continues through October 14, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. (Eastern Time), the 
United States Tax Court will cancel trial sessions for the weeks of October 20, 2025, and 
October 27, 2025. 
 
 The Clerk’s Office remains open for eFiling and paper filing. If you have questions 
about a scheduled trial session during any Government shut down, please call 202-521-0700 
during normal business hours (8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Eastern time). 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


